
Unions call national strike in private health sector
 Italy 

The three main trade union confederations - CGIL, CISL and UIL - have called on the 
150,000 workers in the private health sector to strike on 18 September in protest at 
the continuing failure of the employers to negotiate a new collective agreement. It 
is now 30 months since the last agreement expired. The unions will also mount a 
demonstration in Rome on the same day.
Read more at > FP-CGIL (IT)
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